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Deputy Director

Mr. E. W. Guynn
Geological Survey
Conservation Division

8L26 Federal Building
Salt Lake City, Utah 84138

Dear Mr. Guynn:

We enclose copies of the last and most recent status reports that we
have on seven Mancos Shale wells in the Rangely Field. We have been
unable to get more up-to-date information and/or abandonment data on
these wells from the former operators.

Will you please check your well files on these wells and send us a
copy of the last status report that you have on each well.

Thank you,

J. A. McKee
Senior Petroleum Engineer
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